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PROJECT HISTORY

In 2010, APS embarked on a process to identify future
electrical infrastructure needs in the Yuma area. At the
conclusion of a rigorous public process and outreach
effort, the Arizona Corporation Commission (ACC)
approved final routes and a substation location for

a transmission project that will help APS ensure future
electric reliability for our Yuma customers.

Power Plant and Transmission Line Siting Committee
held hearings and in November 2011 approved the CEC
for APS’s preferred route for each of the two project
segments. Both the Siting Committee and ACC hearings
were open to the public.

PHASE 1

North Gila to Orchard (formerly TS-8) Substation, which
includes a double-circuit 230-kilovolt (kV) transmission
line from APS’s existing North Gila substation located

at approximately County 6 2 and Avenue 9E to the new
Orchard Substation at County 14th and Avenue 5 V2 E.
Completion of the first circuit of this segment is planned
for 2021.

To view newsletters and other information from the
original siting study (completed in 2012) please visit our
website at aps.com/siting and look under Completed
Siting Projects. Click the high-voltage tab and then scroll

In February 2012, the ACC approved APS's preferred route  down to North Gila to Orchard (TS-8) to Yucca.
granting a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility (CEC) Questions on the project can be directed to Brad Larsen by

for the project. The Project will be constructed in two calling (602) 493-4338 or by email at Brad.Larsen@aps.com.
phases described in the following section. (The map on

the inside pages depicts the route where the line will be
constructed, ultimately within a 100-foot-wide right-of-way):
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